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Dear Parent  

 

As you are aware, this season, Peterborough United have conducted 

an assembly at our school. As a thank you for supporting us, we are 

pleased to offer you with a ticket that allows the pupil and one adult 

to attend the Posh Ladies v Solihull Moors fixture at the ABAX 

Stadium on Sunday 26th May (7pm)  

 

The tickets will be in the Motorpoint Stand at the ABAX Stadium. 

To claim your free tickets, please call the ticket office on 01733 

865674 and click option two or alternatively please follow the below 

link to secure your tickets online. Alternatively, please bring this 

letter with you to the ticket office at the stadium. 

http://theposh.cc/Beeches  

 

If you have any queries, want to know more or you are having any 

issues online, please email tickets@theposh.com with the name of the 

school and the number of tickets. We look forward to seeing you at 

the ABAX Stadium!  

 

Enjoy the match!  

 

 

Mr Butcher 

PE Lead 
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